Professional Development Committee
Report-2/19/20

Spring 2020 Flex Week
During Spring Flex Week (1/13/20- 1/15/20) 48 separate workshops were offered, this was 27
workshops more than were offered during the Spring 2019 Flex Week.

In those 48 workshop, 313 separate enrollments were accounted for. We don’t have enrollment data
from Spring 2019 to create a comparison.

Additionally, during the Fall 2019 Semester, we had asked for feedback from both Academic Senate and
ISIT Committees to help us determine a better way to receive evaluations from each workshop.
Typically, this had been handled electronically. The feedback suggested that we provide evaluations on
paper during each workshop. Consequently we handed out evaluations on paper at each workshop. As a
result we received 296 evaluations, or a 95% response rate.

Key findings included:

Respondents would like to have snacks available during Flex Week.

Respondents would like to have more hands-on offerings.

Respondents appreciated communications when changes to workshops occurred.
Respondents were frustrated that some workshops were cancelled due to illness.
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